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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

June 7 – June Board Meeting, Ramada Hotel 
June 10-12 – Walleye Weekend 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PROGRAMS 
 

May 23 – Michelle Majewski, Dean - Marian 
University Criminal Justice  
May 30 – Memorial Day Roundtable, Rolling 
Meadows Family Restaurant 
June 6 – Walleye Weekend Planning 
June 13 – Walleye Weekend Follow Up 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

INVOCATION 
 

May 23 – Steve Millin 
June 6 – Tina Potter 
June 13 – Fred Pumper 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

GREETERS 
 

May 23 – Steve Millin & Tina Potter 
June 6 – Fred Pumper & Harry Schneider 
June 13 – Kathy Schreiber & Ron Seidl 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

June 9 – Marlin Towne 
June 9 – Glen Treml 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

May 25 – Cheryl & Bob Mohr 
June 6 – Dan & Linda Leeds 
June 17 – Fred & Gloria Pumper 
June 18 – Marlin & Lois Towne 
June 25 – Ron & Joan Seidl 
June 30 – Steve & Mary Millin 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SPIRITUAL AIMS 
THOUGHT FOR THE  

WORK WEEK 
 

Give us big hearts, dear God; big 
enough to embrace all our sisters and 
brothers especially those in trouble, 
whether of their own making or be-
cause of wrongs done to them. Give us 
big hearts, dear God; big enough to ac-
knowledge our own weakness before 
pointing the finger at others; big 
enough to be humble when blessed with 
your good gifts, denied to so many. Give 
us big hearts, dear God; to reach out 
again and again to those who cannot 
help themselves and allow our loving to 
become more like yours. 

     Kathy Keay 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

 

MONDAY MORNING 
 

We had a slightly better turnout of 15 
members along with our soon to be newest 
member, Jackie King, at Monday’s meet-
ing at the Fond du Lac High School Key 
Club.  The Key Clubbers prepared a won-
derful breakfast of pancakes, fruit, donuts, 
coffee and juice.  It’s safe to say that no 
one should have gone away hungry.  The 
current officers introduced themselves and 
they also introduced next year’s officers as 
well.  After the introductions the Key 
Clubbers listed all of the projects that 
they’ve completed during the past year.  
Following is a large sample of many of 
their projects: 
• Babysitting at Sabish Middle School 
• Pork Fest 
• Run for Schools 
• Fiesta Hispania 
• Rienzi Cemetery clean up 
• Make a Difference Day 
• Adopt a Highway 
• Church of Peace Bazaar 
• Blood Drive for Ian Lock 
• Lakeshore Kid’s Night Out 
• ARC Bingo 
• Pier Big Event 
• Turkey Trot 
• Thanksgiving Adopt a Family 
• Salvation Army Bell Ringing 
• Sigma Holiday House 
• Donut Sale 
• Riverside Winter Celebration 
• Caroling at Christmas 
• Santa’s Elves 
• Culver Fund Raising 
• Plumpy Nut Treats 
Thanks to the Key Clubbers for a wonder-
ful breakfast. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 
 

KEY CLUB CORNER 
By Jan Krug & Gary Ring 

 

Both Key Clubs are winding down their 
respective school years.  With only three 
weeks of school remaining their major 
focus will be finishing their school work 
and getting ready for summer. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

WALLEYE WEEKEND 
UPDATE 

 

Believe it or not, Walleye Weekend is only 
three weeks away.  FDL Festivals has been 
meeting regularly in their planning role 
and our Fundraising Committee has also 
been working behind the scenes starting to 
get items in place for the big weekend.  
Del let it slip last week that the order has 
gone in for 2,400 pounds of cheese curds 
so you know we’re getting close.  Rich 
Traxinger started circulating the sign up 
sheets so set aside lots of time on your cal-
endar to help out the weekend of June 10 -
12.  The success of this event is directly 
tied to how involved our members will be. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

Congratulations to Deb Zwicky on 
her upcoming retirement and 

Thank You for all you’ve done 
guiding the Fond du Lac High 

School Key Clubber all these years!  
The Key Clubbers and Fond du 
Lac High School will definitely 

miss you. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Monday’s meeting is back 
at the Ramada Hotel so 
don’t forget, 6:45AM at 

the Ramada. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 


